
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mrs Barber 

There was a fabulous Buzz in school on Wednesday as 

the children, parents and grandparents took part in our 

science workshop.  Mrs Mayo gave a short presentation 

on science at Upton Snodsbury and the skills in KS1 and 

KS2 the children are learning.  Then everyone tackled a 

huge range of science investigations together.  There 

was lots of fun and lots of learning going on.  We all  

enjoyed our trip to the Think Tank on Thursday and well 

worth another visit parents. Photographs are on our 

website along with the Science Presentation if you 

missed the morning. 

Week ending 27th April 2018 

Letters 

Early Bird Invoices 

Little Owl Invoices 

FUSS Beetle Drive 

Stars of the week 

Year 3/4 —Noah 

For superb comic strip showing  

digestion. 

 

Year  2 — Emily   

For asking questions to help answer 

our science investigations. 

 

Reception/Year 1 — Thomas 

For showing a great interest in the ‘we 

made it’ section in the Science  

Museum. Young Scientist Competition 

Earn 10 housepoints 

 

KS1 and Reception—Carry out a Science  

investigation at home and then create a  

poster showing what you did and what you 

found out.  You may find some ideas on 

www.sciencekids.co.nz/experiments.html 

 

KS2—Create your very own innovation to 

make brush-time more enjoyable.   

The children will be sent an entry form home 

and please could they return it by 23rd May.  

If someone in the class wins the national 

competition, we will win £1,000 for science 

equipment and have a sleepover at the  

Science Museum! 

 

Bags2School 

We have arranged 

another date for 

Bags2School.  The  

collection date will be 

Wednesday 6th June 2018 

at 9.00 am. 

Birthdays 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Millie 

Lottie 

who celebrated their  birthdays this 

week. 

Year 4—Diary Dates 

Summer diary out 

next week 

Reminder  

 

TE DAY FRIDAY 4TH 

MAY 2018 

SCHOOL IS CLOSED 

Clubs  

Art begins Monday 30th 

April 

Gardening begins 3rd May 

Cookery A begins 3rd May 

Old Bed Linen 

Please could you send in any 

unwanted bed line/curtains 

so that Yr 3 / 4 can use 

them next term. 

Early Birds and Little 

Owls 

If you require an ad hoc 

booking for Wrap 

Around Care we will now 

need at least 24 hours 

notice. This is due to 

high numbers in both.  

Unfortunately unless you 

have made a booking for 

Early Birds we will not be 

able to accept children 

just turning up on the 

morning. 


